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News from the Logan Elm Local School District

Visit the Logan Elm District website

Happy New Year!
We would like to wish our readers
"Happy New Year" for 2020. We are
excited for the new year, as we begin
designing our new PK-12 building and
continue to make plans for its
construction!

Please visit our website frequently to
keep up with the construction process!

Please
enjoy these
photos from

our First
Semester!

https://www.loganelm.org/


We'll be back
with more

news stories
on

Jan. 10,
2020!



Thank You!

Thank you for reading the Logan Elm Schools e-Newsletter! We appreciate your interest in the
students and activities of all Logan Elm schools!

Our e-newsletter is distributed on the second and fourth Friday of each month.

Logan Elm Local Schools 
9579 Tarlton Road, Circleville OH 43113

740-474-7501

STAY CONNECTED

 ​

https://twitter.com/loganelmschools

